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And let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts, to which indeed you were called in one 
body. And be thankful.  Colossians 3:15 
 
Peace is something that can be so elusive. Today’s world is constantly bombarding us 
with information, entertainment and all kinds of static. It is difficult at times to separate 
from the world and find a time of peace. We need to seek ways to quiet our minds and 
our lives so that we can focus on what is important – the love of God. Maybe it will not 
happen all the time but when it does, it is a source of great blessing. Be thankful for 
those times. 
 
Go raibh síocháin Chríost a bheith in éineacht leat.  
 
Deacon Mike 
 


